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TEACHERS OF ABORIGINAL CHILDREN ASSOCIATION (s.A.) 

Following initiatives taken by T.A.C.A. 

the first 

NATIONAL CONFERENCE OF TEACHERS OF ABORIGINAL CHILDREN 

is to be held in Adelaide 

from 

MONDAY 30TH AUGUST TO WEDNESDAY 1ST SEPTEMBER 

The theme of the conference will be 

"IDENTITY" 

State and Commonwealth departments of education will be 
sponsoring delegates - teachers and administrators drawn 
from all levels of education affecting Aboriginal children, 
from Pre-school to Teacher Training. 

In addition to these official representatives there will be 
a limited number of places available to private persons who 
have an interest in the field. 

If you are interested in seeking full or part-time registration 
please write to -

Howard Groome, 
Torrens C.A.E., 
Hoi brooks Road, 
Underdale S.A. 5032 

The Conference will be a Schools Commission Conference. 
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